
         Brantingham Parish Council 

 

National Grid Electricity Transmission is consulting on proposals to reinforce the high voltage electricity 
transmission network between a new substation at Creyke Beck, to the north of Hull, and a new substation 
at High Marnham in Nottinghamshire. 

The first stage of public consultation has now started, and Brantingham Parish Council has been contacted 
as the parish is located within 1 km of the National Grid’s emerging preferred corridor. The plan involves 
erecting new pylons along the proposed route, at this stage we don’t know their number or the height. 

After viewing the plans at the last Parish Council meeting, there is a consensus for a preferred route. This 
would be to have the new pylons to the north side of the existing transmission line, to have less impact on 
the village. After crossing the A63/Cave Road area, we would like to see the line switched and the southern 
corridor utilised to reduce the impact on Ellerker and not surround Ellerker Village with pylons. There is no 
perfect solution, but we believe this route would impact the least number of properties and residents. 

The Parish Council understands that residents may have concerns and therefore we would like to invite you 
to attend our next Parish Council meeting at Brantingham Village Hall on Monday 24th July at 7 pm where 
we will be discussing the issue further. 

Further detail regarding the project can be found by visiting the project website. 

nationalgrid.com/nh-hm  
Email: contact@nh-hm.nationalgrid.com 
Tel: 0800 051 4430 
 

Kind Regards 

Brantingham Parish Council 

 
 

www.brantinghamparishcouncil.com 


